
IAITAM POSTPONES ACE CONFERENCE IN RESPONSE TO COVID-19 CONCERNS 

CANTON, OH – March 16th, 2020 – The International Association of IT Asset Managers 

(IAITAM) announced today that, for the first time in its history, the ACE conference scheduled 

for May 12-14 in Nashville has been postponed until further notice due to imminent concerns 

regarding COVID-19. 

The association reports they did not come to the decision lightly. 

Dr. Barbara Rembiesa, CEO and President of IAITAM said: “We take great pride in being able to 

offer the best ITAM education to our conference attendees every year. It really is one of our 

most beloved events and not just loved by our attendees but loved by us too.” Dr. Rembiesa 

also adding: “This is one of the hardest things we’ve ever had to do as a company, but we truly 

believe it is in everyone’s best interest.” 

IAITAM stresses the need to put the health and safety of conference attendees first. 

The association is following all provided COVID-19 guidelines from the CDC, The Ohio 

Department of Health, The Tennessee Department of Health as well as the local health 

department in Nashville. 

“We are doing what is best for our attendees who would be in Nashville and doing what is best 

for our employees who would travel there from Ohio.” Said Dr. Rembiesa, “There are people 

coming from all over so there are a lot of moving parts. Ultimately, we have to put people’s 

safety first.” 

IAITAM is working closely with the conference venue to secure a new date for the event and 

will provide updates as soon as they are known. 

ABOUT IAITAM 

The International Association of Information Technology Asset Managers, Inc., is the professional 

association for individuals and organizations involved in any aspect of IT Asset Management, Software 

Asset Management (SAM), Hardware Asset Management, Mobile Asset Management, IT Asset 

Disposition and the lifecycle processes supporting IT Asset Management in organizations and industry 

across the globe. IAITAM certifications are the only IT Asset Management certifications that are 

recognized worldwide. For more information, visit www.iaitam.org.  

Media Contact 

For questions, comments or media inquiries, contact us at:  info@iaitam.org  
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